Town of Lyme Board of Selectmen Minutes for October 27, 2008

- 1. The recessed meeting of October 23rd reconvened at 4:03 pm with the following in attendance: Simon Carr (chair), Charles Ragan (member) and Dick Jones (member).
- 2. The public session's minutes of October 23rd were approved as submitted and the October 23rd non-public session's minutes were approved with the correction of a spelling error.
- 3. The Board discussed and approved the paper on the re-structuring on the Board of Selectmen's Office to be presented at Wednesday's Budget Committee meeting.
- 4. It was agreed that the current assessing clerk's wages would be split 75% to the "selectmen's clerk" and 25% to the "assessing assistant" lines, and 100% of the benefits would be charged to the "selectmen's clerk" line in the 2009 budget request.
- 5. The meeting adjourned at 4:30.

R. G. Jones recorder

Approved: October 30, 2008